From: Linda Irving

To: Mary Gourley

Subject: "Support RV Ordinance - Public Comment - 1/18/22 Council Meeting."
Date: Friday, January 14, 2022 10:23:50 AM

Dear City Council,

As the Superintendent of Sebastopol Union School District, | support the RV Ordinance as it has been
written and presented to Council for the January 18, 2022 meeting. This is extremely important near
Libby Park and near schools.

Thank you for considering the elimination of overnight parking in residential areas and near our schools.

Linda Irving

Superintendent/Principal
Sebastopol Union School District
Park Side Elementary School






